
 
 

Director Nominations – 2016-2017 
 

The SBMHA Association looks forward to welcoming new and returning members to 

our Board of Directors. Nominations are now being accepted for the positions 

indicated below. Each position is for the term length as stated beside the position.  

 

If you’re passionate about seeing kids have fun, focused on continual improvement, 

well-organized, can commit to once a month meetings and understand the importance 

of following projects through, this association needs you! 

 

Any member in good standing can be nominated for a position on the board. Just 

indicate your position preference below and ask two fellow members to provide their 

endorsement. New Directors from amongst all eligible nominees will be chosen at our 

Annual General Meeting to be held in May.  

 

All persons submitting and accepting nominations will be posted in advance. We look 

forward to you saying YES! 

 

Please indicate the position(s) you (or your nominee) are interested in. Completed 

nominations can be emailed or hand delivered to the Association Secretary Pamela 

Martin (pamderek@wightman.ca) and must be received no later than 6:00pm EST 

on Wednesday April 20, 2016. Sealed envelopes addressed to Pamela Martin can be 

dropped at either booth anytime. 

 

 

 

 



List of Available Positions: 

 

President (1 year)  

Past President (1 year)  

1
st
 Vice President (1 year)  

2
nd

 Vice President (1 year)  

Secretary (1 year)  

Registrar (2 years)  

Technical Director (1 year)  

Rep/AE Convenor (2 years)  

One Director-At-Large (1 year)  

  

 

NOMINEE: 

Please consider:_________________________________________ for the position(s) 

indicated above.   (Print name & initial above) 

 

 

 

Member endorsing nominee: __________________________________ 

(Print name & initial above) 

 

 

Member endorsing nominee: __________________________________ 

 (Print name & initial above) 

 
 

 

 


